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Rhythmic Gymnastics News 

RHYTHMIC GYMNASTICS NEWS 
As of 13 September 2025 

 
Congratulations to: 

- Catherine (Year 2) 
- Olivia, Chloe, Stefeni and Ava (Year 3) 
- Audrey (Year 4) 
- Isha (Year 5) 
- Chloe, Isabella, Bonnie, Alexis and Sophia (Year 6) 
- Jessica (Year 7) 

for their participation at the annual Club PERO Controlled Training Event (with SCEGGS Darlinghurst) held on 
13 September at SCEGGS Darlinghurst. 
 
The gymnasts demonstrated their Levels 1-4 routines across freehand, hoop, ball, clubs and ribbon apparatus 
with confidence. The judging panels awarded gold, silver and bronze banding throughout the event, and a 
most improved award went to Catherine (Level 1), Bonnie (Level 2), Audrey (Level 3), Olivia (Level 3) and Chloe 
(Level 4). 
   
Well done to all! 
 

 
 
Photo 1: All gymnasts warming up 
 
 
 
 


